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Reference:   FOI.2279.20 

Subject:    SIP and Broadband information 

Date of Request: 8 January 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
1. Can you please provide me with the contract data for the SIPs contract for Contract 1 &  

2 within my request? 
 
2. What is the renewal date of the broadband and WAN contract? 
 
3. What is the annual of the broadband and WAN contract? 

 
Response: 
 
1. Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms the SIP contracts commenced 2 January 

2018 for a period of 36 months. 
 

2. The UHB confirms it has no broadband contract, all external connectivity is via the Public Sector 
Broadband Aggregated Network (PSBA). PSBA is a Welsh Government managed contract. In 
order to access the information requested please redirect your enquiry to the Welsh Government 
Freedom of Information team. 

 
By email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 

3. The UHB confirms the annual cost of the PSBA and WAN contract is £184,950.00. 
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